
ATTN: Tobacco Retailers: 
The sale of ANY flavored tobacco products or menthol cigarettes is unlawful. 

Retailers can be fined up to $500 per violation and can have County tobacco license suspended up to a year.



All products subject to smell test by Health staff and Sheriff's Department. 
For any questions regarding sales of tobacco, cannabis, or hemp products contact:

TobaccoPreventionTeam@cchealth.org (925) 313-6808 



This includes but is not limited to NO SALE  OF: 

The sale of any electronic smoking devices and flavored e-liquids that contain synthetic
nicotine, cannabinoids, hemp, tobacco, or any other substance in aerosolize or vaporized

form, is prohibited.

Sale of packages that contain less than 10 little cigars and
cigarillos is prohibited. All cigars and cigarillos must be sold in

packages of 10 or more in original manufacturer packaging
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Flavored Swisher Sweets Menthol or Flavored Cigarettes Flavored Zig Zags

Flavored Black & Milds Flavored Hookah/Loose
Tobacco

Flavored Chewing
Tobacco

Flavored Nicotine
Pouches

Juul Puff Bar Flum Vapes and E-Cigs


